11 July 2017

Dear Parents and Students

St Mary's College, Year 5 and 6, has been invited by The Glennie School to a Social on Friday, 11th August. This event provides an opportunity for the boys to mix and socialise with the girls at Glennie. This interaction on a social level is an important element of their formation into fine young men.

There will be teacher supervision available from both Colleges. Details of the evening are below.

Date:

Friday 11th August

Time:

5:00pm - 7:30pm

Location:

Glennie Junior Hall

Cost:

There is no cost for this social

Conditions:

Appropriate dress required for a school function

Boys to be collected at 7:30pm

Yours sincerely

Mrs Terese Dyne Primary Leader

Ms Charmaine Cridland Acting Principal

C. J. Cuelland

Please return to your class teacher by Wednesday 26th July 2017

I give permission for my son _______ to attend the St Mary's and Glennie Social on Friday, 11th August. I will ensure he is collected at 7:30pm. I understand I may need to collect him earlier if there is any inappropriate behaviour.

Signed: ______ Date: ______

Mobile contact on Friday evening: